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2020 SSCS Annual Conference Cancelled 

After careful consideration of the ongoing spread of the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) in Wisconsin, 
we regret to inform you that the 2020 Support Staff & Circulation Services Conference 
scheduled for May 21, 2020, has been canceled. This unanimous decision was made by the 
SSCS leadership, WLA Board, and Executive Director in light of the rapidly escalating health 
concerns and other restrictions. Please contact the WLA office at wla@wisconsnlibraries.org 
with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
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